
 
 
 

NOTICE TO BIDDERS – CONTRACT POSTPONEMENT 
 

 
Potential bidders are advised that the contract identified below by the Passaic Valley Water 
Commission has been postponed. 
 

CONTRACT #15-B-25 
WATER STORAGE IMPROVEMENTS PHASE 1 

STANDBY EMERGENCY GENERATORS 
 

Please be advised that the postponement is temporary and potential bidders should refer to the 
Commission’s website (www.pvwc.com) and this newspaper for future notices regarding this 
contract. 
 


